
Claire Brunet


From: Claire Brunet


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 11:10 PM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: False forecast


Dear Christopher,


It is appalling that a NOAA spokesperson contradicted actual science to support Trumps idiotic assertion


that Alabama was threatened by Dorian. You or whomever contradicted the Alabama weather service


should be ashamed, and frankly, fired.


We pay for your services as tax paying individuals and for you to lie on purpose is an egregious


contradiction of your mission to share knowledge and information.


Weather is not political, broadcast the truth or quit.


And feel free to pass this on to the correct person if that doesn't happen to be you.


As a a scientist, I still can't get over my horror that your agency would lie on purpose!


Sincerely, Claire Schimke
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